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Hello! Welcome back to a new
= school year! We hope that you
\ were able to relax and make special
memories with your friends and
. families. Now it's time 10 look
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’ S(?ggfg‘e with the worked all summer long getting our
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office staff are working hard to

ensure a smooth start for staff,
students, and families.

A few reminders:

Morning drop off is from
7:15-7:30. Please stay on
the right side and allow our
teachers to come in on the
left.

Afternoon pick upis from
3:10-3:30.

Please be patient as we try
to move the car line as
quickly as possible.

Please reach out with any SANCHEZ

questions or concerns:
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